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Year 5/6 Goldfields camp  

This morning the year 5/6 students left for the Goldfields camp on the 

Prospector train with Miss Yearsley, Miss Button and Mr York. We 

know they will have a wonderful week away! 

 

 



Meckering Cross Country  

Congratulations to our Tammin Primary Cross Country Team for their amazing     
efforts in Meckering last Friday.  All students did their absolute best and 
showed the excellent sportsmanship that Tammin is known for. Well done to the 

whole team-awesome effort!  
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Marngrook Footy Show 
Last Wednesday night, our year 4-6 students work fea-

tured on the Marngrook Footy Show on NITV. The 

Year 4-6 students at have been studying the 

Marngrook Footy Show this term. They have used the 

footy show to inspire them to learn about panel and 

interview etiquette, Aboriginal culture within the AFL, 

portrait art and have linked this all to poetry.  

  

The process involved students to view the footy show, understand and learn 

about respectful oral communication within cultures and they learnt about the 

editing process when publishing literature. Above all, they enjoyed the         

experience of writing constructive poetry and using art to express their final 

product. They worked alongside visiting artist John Budiselik to create a poem 

that represents Derek Kickett’s journey. 

We were thrilled to receive an email from the Acting Director General of  Ed-

ucation, congratulating our students on their amazing artwork, poetry and ap-

pearance on the show.  

Artwork is on display in the office. 
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Kindergarten/Pre Primary and              

Secondary  Enrolments 2019 

Kindergarten enrolments are now open for children turning 4 
years old by 30 June 2019. Enrolments are also open for those Pre     
Primary, the first year of compulsory school, students not  already    
enrolled. This would mean children turning 5 years old by 30 June 
2019. Orientation will be held in weeks 8 and 9 of term 4.      
Information will be sent out early in term 4 to those families with 
students enrolled.  

All students starting year 7, their first year of secondary school, 
are required to enrol in the secondary school of choice.  

More information on enrolments can be found on the Department 
of Education website.  

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/enrolling-in-school 

If you would like to enrol your child please contact the school for 
an enrolment form. Original birth certificates and immunisation 
records are required on enrolment. Enrolment forms are also avail-
able on the school website.  

Scitech Excursion 

The year 2/3/4 students will travel to 

Meckering tomorrow for a Scitech  excursion 

organized by the Cunderdin CRC.  
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Athletics Carnival 

The Tammin-Meckering Athletics Carnival will be held 

on Friday 31 August at the Tammin Oval. Permissions 

and lunch orders for our carnival have been sent home.  

If you have not already returned your forms, please do 

so by tomorrow, Tuesday 21 August please.    

 

 

Coming up… 

 Wednesday 22 August
-P & C Soup $3.00 

 Thursday 23 August-B
reakfast Club 

 Monday 20 August un
til Friday 24 August 

5/6    

Goldfields Camp  

 Tuesday 21 August Ye
ar 2/3/4 Scitech excu

rsion,    

Meckering      

 Friday 31 August-Tam
min-Meckering Athletic

s  

Carnival, Tammin 

 Thursday 13 September
-Assembly K/P/1 9:00am

  

 Friday 14 September-In
terschool Athletics Car

nival 

 Friday 21 September-Fi
nal day term 3 



 Term 3, Week 6 

         
 

 

 

On Thursday, we heard that a helicopter 

was going to land on the oval. The whole 

school walked down to the oval and 

watched the helicopter land. Students got 

to look at and touch the helicopter. We got 

to ask the pilot lots of interesting questions. 

Then the helicopter took off and flew back 

to Perth. Thanks Mrs N Mackin and Miss 

DeCinque for the photos. 
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